
 

 

 
 

Dear Colleagues and Business Partners, 

 

This notice serves as a formal notification that the following products/part numbers have 

been DISCONTINUED in our systems. Accordingly, we will not be accepting new orders for 

these products/part numbers after November 15, 2024. Until that date, orders can be placed 

and will be fulfilled on a first-come, first-served basis, while supplies last. 

 

To support existing systems, we will maintain a supply of RIS sprinklers, plugs, replacement 

gaskets, and adapters. These will allow standard NPT or ISO thread sprinklers to be used as 

replacements for the RIS sprinklers. 

 
 
DISCONTINUED PART NUMBERS  

SKU#  Description 
Stock Kept for 
Support? 

568880200 RIS Weld Fitting 2” No 

568880250 RIS Weld Fitting 2” No 

568880300 RIS Weld Fitting 2” No 

584681165 RIS ESFR-22 K22.4 165/74 PD  Yes 

584681212 RIS ESFR-22 K22.4 212/100 PD Yes 

584881165 RIS ESFR-25 K25.2 165/74 PD    Yes 

584881212 RIS ESFR-25 K25.2 212/100 PD Yes 

568880102 1"/DN25 RIS Plug Assembly      Yes 

914481001 Gasket RIS ESFR 1              Yes 

569599025 ESFR-22/25 RIS SPRINKLER GUARD No 

569591025 ESFR-22/25 RIS SPRINKLER GUARD No 

568880001 RIS Sprinkler Alignment Tool No 

568880002 RIS WELD NOSE CONE            No 

568880105 1" FEMALE NPT X FEMALE RIS    No 

 BULLETIN 
 

 Notice Of Discontinuation – Rapid Install ESFR Sprinklers  
 Models ESFR-22 and ESFR-25 
 

 Effective November 15, 2024                                                                                                                         10/17/24  

 Impacted Region: Global 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Customer FAQs: 
 

1. Why is the Rapid Install being discontinued? 
Johnson Controls has decided to reallocate our resources to support and enhance 
our traditional ESFR offerings. 
 

2. Can I place a last-time buy for any Rapid Install product or accessory? 
Yes, orders can be placed until November 15th, 2024. While quantities may be 
limited, and orders will be filled on a first-come-first served basis, we do expect to 
have enough inventory to fulfill all orders placed within this timeframe. However, if we 
deplete existing stock of a particular item, we will not be able to fulfill orders for that 
item. 
 
 

3. I have a RIS system and may need to replace sprinklers in the future. How can I 
do that? 
We will maintain a limited stock of RIS sprinklers and selected accessories to support 
repair and replacement for existing RIS systems. In most cases, if you need to 
replace a RIS sprinkler in the future, you can use an adapter (1” male RIS to female 
NPT or ISO), which will allow standard NPT or ISO thread sprinklers to work in a RIS 
welded outlet 

. 
The items that will remain available for support are identified in the third column of the table 

above. For more information about this communication, please contact Don Ricca. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Best regards, 

Don Ricca 

Director, FSP Product Management 

Tyco Fire Products  

don.ricca@jci.com 

 

568880103 1" MALE NPT X FEMALE RIS      No 

568880104 1" MALE RIS TO FEMALE NPT      Yes 

568880106 male ISO to female RIS No 

568880107 MALE RIS X ISO 7-1 FEMALE      Yes 

568880108 1" FEMALE ISO X FEMALE RIS    No 


